
From: Sylvia Brellisford  
Sent: November 25, 2021 3:33 PM 
To: Shams, Omar <Omar.Shams@hamilton.ca> 
Cc: DL - Council Only  
Subject: Truck Route Master Plan Changes - Nov 29th Sub-Committee Meeting 
 

Transport truck route Grays Rd./Frances Ave. 

Dear Omar (Project Manager, City of Hamilton) 

c.c. Councillor Pearson (Truck Route Sub-Committee Member) 

To Whom it may Concern,  

The residents of our area have repeatedly participated in the engagement process and 
have expressed our Public Safety Concerns regarding the Grays Road loop to the QEW 
being a Part-time Truck Route. To have this route become permanent for trucks is 
outrageous. We are in the process of trying to cut back on the excess traffic going to be 
created by 4 new high rise condos going in this area, having a full time transport truck 
route added into the mix is just asking for an accident to happen. 
There are no sidewalks in many areas and already added traffic, autos, pedestrians and 
bicycles with the completed addition of condos and townhouses on Frances.  
Also the corner of Frances and Grays is a bad intersection for those going West on 
Frances and turning onto Grays. I have asked in the past that the corner be cut right 
back in the way of weeds and grasses because it is a visual nightmare. That lasted all 
of one cut. 
I truly hope we can keep what little sanity we will have in this residential only area and 
not add more environmental hazards to our health with these transports plowing 
through. Most can not even make the corner from Grays to Frances without taking up 
both lanes. Please don't let this happen for our sake. We have been a very quiet 
peaceful area for years, please allow us to continue that way. Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
Sylvia Brellisford 
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